
 

 

Chanticleer Estates 

Homeowners Association 

(CEHA) 

NOTE TWO UPCOMING IMPORTANT ZONING MEETINGS 

March 17
th

 at 6 p.m. for Community Meeting 

April 7
th

 Zoning Commission Meeting for Vote 
Newsletter Issue 45 

February 10, 2015 

 

Gerry Veth and Denise Liuzza of our Board and several other concerned homeowners 

from our neighborhood and other affected neighborhoods attended the St. Tammany 

Parish Zoning Commission meeting on March 3, 2015 at the Administrative Complex 

Council Chambers (21490 Koop Drive off Hwy. 59) in Mandeville concerning rezoning. 

Agenda information Case No. ZC15-03-021. 

PLEASE SEE INFORMATION ATTACHED 

 

WEBSITE ADDRESS: 

www.chanticleerestates.org 

2014-2015 

President 

Emmett Mercier      690-6617 
Vice President 

Gerry Veth             641-2342 
Secretary 

Donald Bryan         641-8186 
Treasurer 

Denise Liuzza        641-8425 
Architectural Committee 

Glen Ashley           847-0258 
Beautification  

Petals & Stems  
Social Committee 

Gerry Veth              641-2342 
Susan Mercier        690-6617 
Welcoming Committee 

Susan Mercier        690-6617 
Newsletter 

Linda Ashley          847-0258 
Website 
Entrance Garden  

Garden Spot 
 

See our website to access all 
minutes, newsletters, forms, 
covenants, and other 
important subdivision 
documents. 

SEND LINDA YOUR NEWS! 

CALL ME WITH YOUR NEWS 
OR PUT A NOTE IN MY 

MAILBOX. 

 
Our covenants are on our 

website and filed: 
St. Tammany Parish Inst # 

1169553 & #1192424 
 

ANIMAL CONTROL PHONE 

NUMBER:  809-0183 

Sheriff Department: 646-4141 

EMERGENCY CALL 911 

 

Welcome to 

to Donna Tucker 

208 Chantilly Loop. 

 

 

Our Street Sign 

Project is now 

complete. 

 

Chanticleer Annual Easter Egg Hunt 
April 4th at 2 p.m. (Saturday before Easter).   

Hop along down to N. Woodlake Way.  Bring a 
dish to share and 12 plastic eggs for hiding for each 

child. 

 

YOU ARE 

RESPONSIBLE FOR 
YOUR DOG 

 

  

Please contact a Board Member with you 
current contact information for an updated 
contact list that will be distributed to all 
homeowners. 

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS SCHEDULED 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2015 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
7 p.m. 388 Robert Blvd. First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building. 

 

Chanticleer News 

http://www.chanticleerestates.org/

